
VENC Bulletin – Staying Connected 
 

When the going gets tough, 
the tough keep physical distancing! 

  

  

The VENC Executive regret that we must continue to put our regularly 
scheduled activities on hold until the end of April. 

In the meantime, VENC members are encouraged to connect with each 
other and share a survival tip or a light hearted moment. VENC's 
version of social media is the Forums tab on our members web site. 
Check out the new Forum called, "Pandemic Survival Series" 

You can post a photo of the view from your window, share bargain tips 
at particular stores, recommend good take out or delivery food 
services, or whatever you think might lighten the mood. Forum posts 
are open to all members. 



Activity groups are encouraged to try staying in touch through a video 
chat, in lieu of the usual get together. Afterwards, please share your 
experience on the Pandemic Survival Series forum. If you need help on 
how to get started, contact VENCCommunications@gmail.com for 
some guidance. 

On the other hand, if you prefer one to one conversation, or simply 
want to find the person whom you met at the last VENC event, try 
looking her up in the VENC Membership List. Here's how: 

• Log in on the VENC web site 

• On the About VENC tab, click Membership List 

• Type the first few letters of her name in the search box. 

A set of potential members will appear, with phone number and 
email address. Then you can connect with the person you 
remember meeting. Go ahead and contact more than one name 
until you find the person you are looking for. 

Don't let the pandemic get you down; reach out to a VENC member 
instead. 

 

 

 
 


